
November 3, 1993 

State of New Mexico 
O i l Conservation Division 
P. 0. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

Attention: David Catanach, Engineer 

RE: APPLICATION TO ADMINISTRATIVELY CHANGE AMENDED 
COMMINGLING ORDER PLC-102 DATED OCTOBER 6, 1993 

Maralo, Inc., requests approval t o administratively change 
the above referenced commingling order by deleting the well 
designations i n the lease names. 

The o r i g i n a l application and the above order are worded t o 
include the w e l l numbers i n the lease descriptions. Since 
commingling a u t h o r i t y exceptions are granted by the Division 
Director by lease, and because there i s a second well 
c u r r e n t l y being d r i l l e d on the Corbin "13" A Federal lease, 
please delete the well numbers from the lease names i n 
Amended Commingling Order PLC-102. 

Sincerely, 

Dorothea Owens 
Regulatory Analyst 

DO/ 

Maralo Inc. / P.O. Box 832 / Midland, Texas 79702 / (915) 684-7441 


